Life Skills Classroom Expectations

The following procedures and expectations will be used in all Life Skills classes:

1. All students are expected to come to class prepared.  


The following items must be brought to each class: 
· Binder with Planner
· Separate binder or folder to hold and keep assignments 
· Sharpened pencils, blue or black ink pens 
2. Students are given four minutes passing time between core classes.  This time is to be used to get correct classroom materials and use the restroom.  Students will be considered tardy if they are not lined up quietly in the hallway when the bell rings.  
3.  A 10/10 policy will be followed for using hallway passes. No students will be permitted to leave the room during the first ten minutes or the last ten minutes of class time. Any other time during class students MUST have their planner and a hallway pass to be permitted to leave the classroom. Only one student at a time is allowed a hallway pass.
4. ALL assignments and class work will be completed neatly in blue or black ink OR pencil. Assignments NOT completed neatly may have to be REDONE.   Colored pens, pencils, markers, and crayons are reserved for CORRECTING work that has been completed and should NOT be used on homework or in class assignments! All papers must be titled correctly to earn full credit (name, date, class, margins on left side)
5. Homework is due at the time the classroom teacher has determined.  Late work will be accepted for a lesser grade unless arrangements are made ahead of time or a homework pass is used. 
6. Absent students will have one week to make up work they have missed.  Students who take a family vacation during school time will be expected to complete ALL work assigned to them upon their return.

7. Planners should be used in Life Skills.  Students should fill them out as assignments are given and due dates assigned.  Planners may be checked periodically, as they provide a tool of communication between school and the home.

8. Progress reports will be sent home every third Monday.  It is expected that these will be signed by a parent and be returned to the student’s 1st hour teacher the following day. Students will receive Panther Pride Points for returning signed reports.
9. No food and drink (besides water bottles) are allowed in class. Gum chewing is a privilege. If gum is seen, heard, or found the privilege will be taken away.  

PLEASE SIGN BELOW STATING THAT YOU HAVE READ AND UNDERSTAND THE LIFE SKILLS EXPECTATIONS.

_____________________________________   _________________

Student Name





Date

_____________________________________    _________________

Parent/Guardian Name




Date

